Special Meeting March 9, 2015

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, March 9, 2015, at 10:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Russell Riley and Albert Burick, III, present.

The purpose of the meeting was for the opening of the bids for a 1997 Chevrolet Blazer.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The meeting was called to order and the following bid was opened:

Michael Stabryla \$900.00

Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Riley to accept the bid. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Riley to adjourn.